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To:
HEADTEACHERS OF ALL


NORFOLK SCHOOLS

Dear Colleague,

Ofsted Inspection of Norfolk LEA

The final phase of our Ofsted Inspection takes place from 17th  to 28th  June.

During this time, the team of five Inspectors will be meeting Headteachers and teachers across the county.  There will also be sessions with Governors, Parent Partnership, representatives of the School Organisation Committee and a few visits to schools.  The Inspection Team will also be looking at many services over the next few weeks, including admissions, arts, asset management planning, attendance, educational psychology, the advisory service, health and safety, ICT, post-16, school improvement and support for schools in difficulties, school place planning, and special educational needs.

I  would like to thank all the Headteachers who filled in the questionnaire for the Audit Commission. The responses give the Inspection Team, and the LEA, valuable perspectives on how our services are viewed. It is gratifying that the responses provided few surprises and largely matched our own self-evaluation. 

At the end of the inspection we will share the data with schools through Headteacher Meetings and through the Improvement Partnership Groups. Feedback on the inspection should be available in September, with the full report expected in the first half of the Autumn Term.

Once again, thank you to everyone who has contributed.

Yours sincerely,

DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION

